
You're Invited to Our Church Fundraising 

Dinner! 

Dear Church Family, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming fundraising dinner to support our youth programs! 

Join us for an evening of delicious food, fellowship, and fun as we work together to empower 

our youth. 

Event Details: 

Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 

Time: 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

Location: Community Hall, 123 Church St. 

Tickets: $25 per person (all proceeds go to youth programs) 

Enjoy a delightful dinner and hear inspiring stories from our youth members about the impact of 

your support. 

Please RSVP by March 15, 2023 

Contact: Jane Doe at (123) 456-7890 or email jane.doe@example.com 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you! 

God bless, 

The Youth Program Committee 


